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Busking Policy

Musicians and singers are welcome to busk on Town Council owned land in Seaford; you don't have to apply for a licence to busk.

Your performance must however be considerate of those around you. You should follow the guide below to avoid disturbing local residents and businesses.

Guidance on busking

​When busking, you should:
· play at a reasonable volume - only the nearby audience should be able to hear you

· not use an amplifier 
· stop performing when asked by nearby local residents or businesses

· avoid overstaying your welcome by moving to a different place every hour, at least 50 metres away

· only perform between the hours of 10am to 9pm

· not use drums when performing - they create lots of noise and complaints

The Council takes bookings for organised events and will support their promotion. For details please see Seaford Town Council’s Events Policy.

If a local resident or business has asked a performer without success to reduce noise levels, the resident/business is advised to contact Lewes District Council’s Environmental Health section:

Phone: 01273 471 600

Online: http://www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk/environmental-problems/noise-nuisance/
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